
 
 
 
 
 

Cristalina  
Water Company 

 

 

August 9, 2010 

 

 

VIA EMAIL (records@utc.wa.gov) 

Utilities & Transportation Commission 

ATTN: Records Center 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, Washington  98504 

 

 

 RE: Cristalina LLC 

  Dockets UW-090516 & UW-090839 

    

Dear Sir or Madame: 

 

Attached please find July water use data which is being filed to meet compliance 

requirements in the above referenced dockets.  You will see that the well head readings 

from the pump house are missing because of a leak that was found in mid-July.  It has 

been repaired but we were unable to obtain the water usage readings with the others.  We 

will provide those readings as quickly as possible. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office.  

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely,                                                                                                                  

 
       Maria Lindberg 

Owner 
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Cristalina Water LLC, PO Box 2626, Bellingham WA 98227  


